
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with 
disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of 
Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the  
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 

Public Facilities Committee Agenda 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
Wednesday, November 28, 2018 

7:00 PM 
Room 204 

Referred to Public Facilities and Finance Committees 
#541-18 Amendments to the Stormwater Use Charge Ordinance 

HER HONOR THE MAYOR requesting Chapter 29, Section 120 (a) Stormwater Use 
Charge of the City of Newton Revised Ordinance, 2017 be amended by deleting the 
current rate structure and replacing it with the following effective July 1, 2019: 

Every owner of property in the city shall pay a charge for use of public main drains and 
stormwater facilities, which shall be based on the following annual rates.  Such charge 
shall be billed quarterly: 

1. 1-4 family dwellings $100.00 

2. All other properties:  $0.0425 per square foot of impervious surface area, except 
that if the square footage charge multiplied by the total impervious area of the 
parcel equals a sum less than $150.00, then the annual fee shall be $150.00. 

Referred to Public Facilities and Finance Committees 
#512-18 Increase the fee for utility grants of location other than wireless facilities 

COUNCILORS CROSSLEY AND GENTILE, on behalf of the Public Facilities and Finance 
Committees, requesting ordinance amendments to Chapter 17 of the City of Newton 
Revised Ordinance, 2017 to increase the fees for utility grants of locations other than 
wireless communications facilities. 

Chairs Note: The Committee will receive an update on matters relating to regulating wireless 
attachments on poles in the public way; application forms, batch application fees, licensing of city 
light poles and other impacts from the new FCC regulations. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Deborah Crossley, Chair 

By City Clerk at 3:02 pm, Nov 21, 2018


